

Parent Advisor Expectations

- 1. Understand the program and activities of Peregrine School and the Peregrine Project.
- 2. Attend and freely participate in board meeting discussions and other board activities and/or serve on one of our committees/task forces. How and how much you participate as a parent advisor can be based on your interest and availability.
- 3. Serve for a minimum of one year, if possible.
- 4. Keep any work of the board that involves sensitive issues confidential.
- 5. Attend most school-wide events open to the public (2-3 events are held per year) and actively participate as a volunteer (e.g., filling a shift).
- 6. Represent the organization in a positive and professional way when speaking with other Peregrine families and community members at large.
- 7. Actively participate in annual goal setting and future planning. Work in good faith with board members, fellow parent advisors and Peregrine staff toward achievement of agreed-upon goals.